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Newhall Bulletin: 05.02.2021 

Live Lesson ‘pop-ins’ message from Mrs Ward to our children learning from home  

Over the past few weeks I have been popping in to see how teachers and pupils are engaging with the live 
lessons and to say hello to all the children learning from home. It was REALLY lovely to see you all listening 
so well to your teachers and responding with such enthusiasm to their questions and to the tasks they’ve set 
for you. I am extremely impressed and proud of the way in which you and your teacher are managing the 

live lessons. I must also say a heartfelt thank you to your parents, grandparents and your older brothers and sisters (if you 
have any) for supporting you and helping you with your learning while you are at home. I will continue to pop into lessons 
(both in school and in live lessons via TEAMS) next week and look forward to seeing you all then. We are missing you and 
really hope to have you all back at school very soon! 

 

Hopefully, yesterday’s ‘Time to Talk’ day gave you the opportunity to start a 
conversation with your child about how they're feeling. Mrs Agbley set everyone a 
challenge this week to express themselves creatively in any way they felt happy. This 
could be through music, dance, art, poetry or something totally different!  
 
If you haven’t seen this challenge yet, please head over to TEAMS where your child has 
been allocated to a new ‘channel’ called ‘Express Yourself’. We would love to see 

lots of submissions from everyone. The adults at school have all been getting involved and we have been busy putting 
together videos of different ways that we express ourselves too—there’s dancing, colours, artwork, cooking...allsorts! 

 

Harlow foodbank  
We are supporting the foodbank by assisting with the distribution of food parcels for families in crisis. 
At this time of financial uncertainty it is important to make sure that everyone is aware of the support 
they can receive. Food parcels include cereal, milk, fruit juice, soup, pasta, meat, fish, vegetables and 

pudding which provide a balanced and nutritional meal for a minimum of three days. Halal, diabetic and vegan boxes are 
also available upon request. If you do feel that this is something your family is in need of, please do not hesitate to contact 
the school office for further information and support. 
 

Please be aware that we will not be running a holiday club over February half term. We would like to resume 
holiday club for at least one week over the Easter holiday, if DfE guidance allows. 

 

We wish you all a safe and happy weekend. 

Best wishes from us all, 

Mrs Ward 

Menu: 

This QR code can be read by any barcode scanner app on your smart phone to access the 
allergen and nutritional data.  

Or visit https://app.catercloud.com/menu/CF8A4366-C1CB-4164-8C88-8427956E5B2D  


